
 

 

 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release 
March 31, 2020 

Emergency Outdoor Warning Siren Test Cancelled for This Month 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 31, 2020) – The Chatham Emergency Management Agency has 

cancelled the regularly scheduled test of Chatham County’s Emergency Warning Siren System 

for the month of April. CEMA staff continue to run silent tests of the system to ensure is it 

operating.   
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